
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING OF THE 
SOUTH CENTRAL TEXAS 

REGIONAL WATER PLANNING 
GROUNDWATER AVAILABILITIES 

WORK GROUP 

TAKE NOTICE that a meeting of the Groundwater Availabilities Work Group, as 
established by the South Central Texas Regional Water Planning Group (SCTRWPG)  will   be   held   
on  Monday, April 15, 2024, at 10:30 AM both in person and virtually. The in person meeting will be held 
at the San Antonio River Authority, 100 E. Guenther Street, San Antonio, TX 78204. You can 
attend virtually on GotoMeeting at https://meet.goto.com/115653501. The following subjects 
will be considered for discussion and/or action at said meeting.

1. Discussion and Establishment of the Responsibilities of the Groundwater Availabilities 
Work Group

2. Presentation and Discussion Regarding Groundwater Availabilities for Inclusion in the 
2026 South Central Texas (Region L) Regional Water Plan

3. Discussion and Appropriate Action Regarding Recommendation to RWPG for 
Estimating Non-MAG Groundwater Availabilities

Comments and submissions may be submitted through email to ccastillo@sariverauthority.org. Any written 
documentation can be sent to Tim Andruss, Chair, South Central Texas Regional Water Planning Group, c/o San Antonio 
River Authority, Attn: Caye Castillo, 100 E. Guenther Street, San Antonio, TX 78204. Please direct any questions to 
Caye Castillo at (210) 302-4258.

Tim Andruss
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